
Announcements 12-24-2022 & 12-25-2022  

 

Our holiday tradition of not serving a Sunday Dinner at a holiday 

continues this Sunday and next Sunday. Please join us for a meal again on 

Sunday, January 8, 2023. 

 

Please mark your calendars that after mass on Sunday, January 8, 2023, 

we will be putting away our Christmas decorations. We ask that everyone 

stay for at least 10 minutes to take down and put away the decorations. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Our annual New Year’s Eve mass and party will be here on December 31. 

Mass is at 11pm and the party (with food, karaoke, dancing, and music) 

will follow the mass. 

 

Merry Christmas everyone! 

 


